
Update on Projects March 2023
Wednesday, March 1, 2023 
  
Hola from Dominican Republic, where we are currently  
conducting the second of our in-country projects. You will be able 
to see exactly what we have accomplished in Peru, where we 
wrapped up a project at the beginning of February, in Dominican 
Republic ,where we are currently working, and in Guatemala, 
where our electric project begins April 25.  
  
We are resuming in person meetings for our annual gathering in 
May with much hope and anticipation that we may see many of 
your faces again, shake hands or offer hugs! 
  
SAVE THE DATE of Saturday, May 27 for our 45th annual 
meeting. We wanted so much to make this year a celebratory 
year, but with the remnants of COVID still with us, we have 
postponed our big celebration for next year, with plans to "do it up 
big" .  
  
Our semi-annual newsletter will give you more details of our 
meeting and we hope you will come to bid on our silent auction 
items that we have brought home from the Latin American 
countries. 
  
As always, thanks for your support and we hope to see you in 
Guelph, in May! 
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